
 

 

  Town of New Fairfield 
                                      Selectmen’s Office 
     4 Brush Hill Road 
                             New Fairfield, Connecticut 

                                               
 
                

 

 

 

 

THE SPECIAL TOWN MEETING ON 

SEPTEMBER 28
TH

 AT 7:00 p.m. has been 

 

CANCELLED 
 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

        Received by email on 9/28/2023 @ 12:13 p.m. 

        By Tricia Quinn, Asst. Town Clerk, New Fairfield 

 


